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	Date
15 October 2007
	

	
	

	Subject: 
BUDGET CONSULTATION 2008/09

	
	

	Dear Sir or Madam,
	

	
	


I am writing to inform you of the council’s plans for consultation about next year’s revenue budget and to invite your participation in this process.

It has been decided to hold one public meeting at Swinton Civic Centre, Chorley Road, Swinton, on 15th January 2008, to give your views on the council’s budget proposals for 2008/09.

For your information I enclose a document outlining some of the facts about the council’s budget.  A questionnaire is also enclosed and I hope you are able to complete and return this.  Could you please inform me on the telephone number above if you intend to come to the public meeting so that appropriate seating arrangements can be made.  If you are unable to attend the consultation meeting I would be very grateful if you could return your completed questionnaire to the Freepost address noted on the questionnaire.

I hope that you are able to participate in the budget consultation process.  Please feel free to pass details of the public meeting on to your colleagues who you think may be interested in taking part.

	Yours faithfully,
	

	
	

	Geoff Topping
	

	Assistant Director

(Accountancy & Exchequer)
	


